
 

 

 

 

Led by the nose…. 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

Inattention continues to be one of the main causes of accidents at work, despite the 

increased alertness regarding safety. Which is why in this campaign we are taking a 

closer look at the consequences of incorrect use or accidents at work and how they can 

affect you both professionally and privately.  

They may not always be very pleasant, but every day the world around you is 

characterised by countless odours. In the coming months we would like to make you 

aware of their existence. Only then will you begin to fully realise the consequences of 

inadequate breathing protection.  

The message therefore is to stay alert to the risks that surround you, everywhere and at 

all times, whether it is at the workplace or anywhere else. And always take the proper 

protective measures.  

We all hold our noses at times when we are changing our 

son’s or daughter’s nappies. But what if this is no longer a 

choice we have? What if the scent of a newly mowed lawn, 

flowers in bloom, freshly baked bread or coffee in the 

morning are all definitely a thing of the past?  

Would you like to decide what you can or cannot smell? 

Then always follow safety regulations and take the proper 

protective measures! If you are not sure about the 

requirements in your specific working environment always 

ask your supervisor for advice.  

 

Kind regards, 

The Management 


